Bus

Service

ADJUSTMENT

Friday 28t March 2025

Due to flooded roads overnight the School Bus Service S344 —
Cheetah Bus will NOT be operating today.

Please keep checking our website for any further cancellations or
changes.

@ Contact our office or visit our website for further information

%(02) 6626 1499 |:__| www.buslinesgroup.com.au/northern-rivers




